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Heferen Shield 24th July 

Good Luck to all the students who are attending 

the Heferen Shield this Friday 24th in Moree at 

Boughton Oval. Good Luck: Brittany Ford, Annabelle 

Latimer-Smith, Cassidy Hobday, Zack Crouch, 

Michael Nolan, Hayden Hancock, James Walker, 

Madalyn Crouch, Rochelle Vosper, Zoey Austin, Will 

Walker, Kaydhan Taylor, Bella-Lee Brazel, Ellie 

Emery, Justin Hancock & Benjamin Hobday. 

 

Campdraft 

Organisation for the Campdraft is in the final 

stages. Remember all money raised goes towards 

supporting the education of the students at Pally.  

Parents are asked to check the rosters that are 

being sent home today. 

 

Helper required for Bar with RSA 
for Saturday afternoon from 4 to 
6pm. Please contact Kevin Rigby 
on Mob: 0458270775. 
  
Donations of PUMPKINS needed for Campdraft 
Meal. These can be left at the school or contact 
Kerry Munn if pick up required Mob: 0458250458 
Also required are donations of Cakes, Slices etc. 
to be sold over the weekend of the Campdraft. 

 

Mr Adam Marshall, MP 

Mr Adam Marshall our local MP will be visiting the school this Thursday at 10am. 

We are looking forward to his visit and sharing our successes. 

The Calendar 

Term 3 

Jul 

Thurs 23rd Jumpstart 

Transition  

Fri 24th Heferen Shield 

Moree Zone Athletic 

Carnival 

Thurs 30th Jumpstart 

Transition  

Aug 

Sat 1st & Sun 2nd P & C 

Campdraft 

Thurs 6th Jumpstart 

Transition  

Thurs 6th Assembly 2.30pm 

Thurs 13th Jumpstart 

Transition  

Thurs 13th YAW 

Performance 

Thurs 20th Jumpstart 

Transition 

Save the Dates  

Oct- P & C 

31st Halloween Hullabaloo 

Dec- P & C 

5th Christmas Tree 
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Year 6 Warialda High School 

Warialda High School open afternoon is Monday 27th of July at WHS from 
4pm. Our teaching spaces will be open for families/ future students to visit. At 

5pm there is a free BBQ followed by a concert in the school hall from 5.45pm. If 

families are able to attend, we'd like parents to contact the front office on 67 

291 000 for catering and seating purposes. 

First transition day at WHS is Wednesday 29th of July. Students are welcome 

to arrive from 8.30 am by their chosen means. 

 

Commonwealth Bank-Student Banking Competition 

The Commonwealth Bank are running a Stellar School Banking Competition during 

Term 3. To be eligible students must make three or more deposits during Term 3. 

There are three different prizes to be won: 75 x iPad Minis Wi-Fi 16GB, 

125 x Beats by Dr. Dre Solo Headphones, 

200 x $30 Booktopia Gift Certificates 

 

P & C Picture Plates Fundraiser 

The P & C are conducting a Picture Plate fundraiser. Information Flyers have been 

sent home last week with students. Contact Amy Evans on 0488923867 for all 

enquires and to get your drawing paper. Great Keepsakes and Xmas Presents. 

Variety of items to choose from. Due back by 15th August.  

 

Before School 

Teacher supervision is provided from 8.40am. Students should not be arriving 

before this time unless previously arranged.  

 

Visitors to School 

All parents, grandparents, community members & visitors to the school must come 

to the office upon arrival at the school and sign in and then sign out when leaving, 

this is for all visits. This is a DoE policy. 

 

Pallamallawa Public School Sircle App-FREE 

Just a reminder the school has purchased the Sircle App for 

parents and the school community members. The application is 

available for iPhone and Android phones at no cost to upload. 
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The App will now be the only form of messaging to parents. 

School Calendar, Newsletters, Documents-Permission Notes, Reminders of 

Upcoming Events, Important Information and Instant Push Alerts are all available 

on this APP. 

If you are not receiving the updates, please uninstall the App and then reinstall 

again. Call into the office and pick up the Username Name and Password. 

 

 

Canteen 

Kerry Munn is the Canteen Coordinator. Kerry is organising a roster for canteen 

duties for all families. At this stage families will be allocated to do Monday or 

Friday canteen. If you are unavailable on the day allocated, it is up to 

you to organise another family to swap with you. Please let Kerry know 

of the change of date. The Friday fruit program will continue and parents will be 

placed on a roster to supply fruit. Please contact Kerry Munn on Mobile No:  

0458 250 458 and let her know if you require a special day to assist. 

 

Canteen & Fruit Roster Term 3 
All families are placed on the fruit roster. It is understood some families cannot 

assist with canteen due to work commitments but ALL families are asked to be 

involved by supplying fruit for the canteen helpers to prepare. All our students 

have access to fruit and enjoy the opportunity each Friday at recess. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday Canteen  TERM 3 Friday Canteen Friday Fruit Roster 

   24th Mel Rose Amy Evans 

27th  Heidi Johnstone  31st  Liz Hobday Keira Williams 

3rd  Aug Jodi Rigby  7th  Georgia Wilson Casey Schneider 

10th  Sally Smith  14th  Jill Walker Bec Diprose 

17th  Kerry Munn  21st  Bec Parker Kathy Crouch 

24th  Donna Stevens  28th  Sue Shaw Katreana Byers 

31st Aug Katrina Smith  4th Sept Kerry Munn Kylie Kumar 

7th Sept Belinda Schoupp  11th  Tracey Baker Rennae Hancock 

14th  Georgia Wilson  18th  NO CANTEEN  
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NAIDOC DAY Photo’s 

K/1/2 Tending their Gardens 

 

 


